
 

 May 24, 2021 

 

 

 

Re:  DG 20-105, Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Request for Change in Rates 

Cancelling Hearings on May 25 and 26, 2021 

 

To the Parties: 

 

By secretarial letter dated December 10, 2020, the Commission scheduled hearings in the above-captioned 

matter on May 25 and 26, 2021, as well as on three dates in June 2021.  On May 21, 2021, Commission 

Staff (Staff), on behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities (Liberty) 

and the Office of the Consumer Advocate (OCA), filed a letter requesting the Commission to cancel the 

May 25 and May 26 hearings so that Liberty, the OCA, and Staff could continue settlement discussions 

which may resolve most of the issues in this docket. 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has cancelled the May 25 and May 26 hearings.   

 

 Sincerely, 

 

       

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 
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